PauL K. PERZANOSKI
Superintendent of Schools

GREGORY J. BARTLETT
Interim Assistant Superintendent
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BRUNSWICK SCHOOL DEPARTMENT

Office of the Superintendent
46 Federal Street
Brunswick, Maine 04011
Telephone (207) 319-1900
FAX (207) 725-1700

April 11, 2019

Dear Students, Staff, Parent/Guardians and Community Members;

BARBARA J. GUNN
Director of Student Services

KELLY WENTWORTH
Business Manager

| am pleased to introduce the Brunswick School Department’s new Assistant Superintendent,
Shawn Lambert. He comes to us with 26 years of professional experience that include being an English
Teacher and Department Chair; Assistant Principal; Principal; and Assistant Superintendent. Currently
he is the Director/Superintendent of Maine Vocational Region 11, where he has worked since 2010.

Shawn holds a Bachelor’s Degree in English from Colby College; a Master’s Degree in
Administration from the University of Maine; and a CAS in Educational Leadership from the University of

Southern Maine.

Please join me in welcoming him to the Brunswick community. His first day is slated for July 1,

2019.

Sincerely,

™%

Paul K. Perzanoski
Superintendent

% ‘-‘-—W
‘cp*}'i K. ) {’“’thw'tu.



